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Senate Committee on Judiciary 

900 Court Street NE  

Salem, Oregon 97301 

 

Re: SB 754 Recreational Liability Reform 

 

Chair Prozanski and Members of the Committee: 

SB 754 Recreational Liability Reform is important to our organization Scott’s Cycle 

and Sports in multiple ways.  First of all we are in the business of selling and 

promoting recreational equipment including ski-rentals and organized group bicycle 

rides. Second of all we also promote and put on bicycle racing events with Oregon 

Bicycle Racing Association.  Oregon is a great place to recreate and Oregon 

residents have a long history of outdoor activity participation including Cycling and 

Skiing.  The increased liability situation in Oregon has negatively affected aspects of 

the sports and activities Oregonians love and our local business is based on.  I 

support SB 754 Recreational Liability Reform because it makes sense will allow 

Oregon to have a similar playing field to nearby states along with keeping our 

recreation activities accessible.  

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Cimmiyotti 

Scott’s Cycle and Sports 

Race Director Baker City Cycling Classic 

 


